
Information Item 
 

Date: November 13, 2023 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 

Patrice Toney, Assistant City Manager 

William L. Mayo, Fire Chief 

August Vernon, Emergency Management Director 

Subject: 

 Presentation on N.C. Domestic Preparedness Region (DPR) 5 Grant Opportunity 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Safe and Secure Community  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

North Carolina Domestic Preparedness Region (DPR) 5 has offered the Winston-Salem Fire 

Department a 100% reimbursable regional grant opportunity through the Office of Emergency 

Management.  

 

This will be a $75,000 project and will be for three Deployed Logix Rapid Shelters, each 

consisting of an 18’ x 16’ shelter, including lighting, wiring, anchors, insulation, flooring, 

HVAC unit, and transport case. As the project host, the Winston-Salem Fire Department will 

purchase all three sets of equipment, keep one set, and “subgrant” two sets to other counties in 

the DPR.   

 

Deployed Logix Shelters are designed to operate as field hospitals, command centers, triage & 

treatment areas, rehab tents, decontamination areas, relocation shelters, mortuary units, etc. 

 


